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7th November 2016 

It’s a busy time of year in school, with Hallowe’en and Bonfire Night just having been celebrated, and poppies 
currently on sale at this time of Remembrance.  We also have ‘Bring Your Teddy to School’ fundraising to look 
forward to for Children in Need, which takes place on Friday, 18

th
 November. 

Next week, we are planning some Anti-Bullying Week activities in school – both for the whole school and in 
classes. Children will be particularly reminded about the differences between actual bullying and falling out with 
your friends. The best way to remember this is ‘S.T.O.P.’ – when something happens ‘Several Times on 
Purpose’.  We will also be talking about how to stay safe online, as cyber-bullying can be very distressing. 
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Football Tournament 

Last week some of our Year 1 and 2 children 

took part in a football tournament at 

Moulton School.  They played brilliantly and 

finished in second place, guaranteeing a 

place in the finals later in the year.  Well 

done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rugby Tournament 

Our Year 5/6 Tag-rugby team recently took 

part in the Northamptonshire Sport.  

Daventry Schools Festival of Rugby. With 

21 teams entered into the event, we were up 

against strong opposition from the 

beginning. We entered an 'A' team and a 'B' 

team in this event and with the valuable 

support and encouragement from the 

Northampton Saints coaching team were 

feeling confident we could achieve a good 

result. Both teams played some fantastic 

rugby and all players upheld the School 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 8th November- Parents Evening appointments 3:50pm-6pm 

Thursday 10th November- Parents Evening appointments 4pm- 7pm 

Week Beginning 14th November- Bikeability for Year 5 & 6 

Friday 18th November- Children in Need “Bring your teddy to school day” 50p 

Thursday 24th November- Bookfair in school until 29th  

Friday 2nd December- FOCS Christmas Fayre 6pm-8pm @ school 

Friday 9th December- Mercury Class Assembly 

Tuesday 13th December- Christingle service @Church 9.30am 

Wednesday 14th December- Dolce Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 14th December- FOCS Disco KS1 5.30-6.30pm & KS2 6.45-7.45pm 

Tuesday 20th December- School closes for Christmas 

 

 

Tuesday 13th & Thursday 15th December- Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 
Christmas performance 2pm (a letter about tickets will follow shortly) 
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Games values in the true spirit of the event. 

Our 'A' team finished in a fantastic 3rd 

place narrowly missing out on the 

opportunity to represent the cluster in the 

district finals and our 'B' team (playing with 

only 6 members as opposed to the 8 

required) came a very creditable 8th 

overall. Spirit of the Games awards went to 

Shannon for her determination and Oscar J 

for his self-belief. Well done everybody! 

 

Parking 

Keeping our children safe is paramount 

for us and as part of this we ask that 

you don’t use the car park for dropping 

children off to school.  I understand 

that it is the quickest option but please 

try to find an alternative parking space 

out of the school grounds and walk the 

last few steps.  Thank you for your 

anticipated support with this. 

FOCS 

Ahead of this year’s Christmas Fayre on 

Friday 2nd December, FOCs will be 

collecting chocolate and bottle 

donations to be used on the tombola 

stalls.  We will be doing this via non-

uniform days on the following dates: 

Friday 18th November - Chocolate 
donations 

Friday 25th November - Bottle 
donations 

Thank you for your support. 

Milk Bottles 

Please could everyone start saving any 4 

pint milk bottles (the clear ones if 

possible). Venus class would like to 

attempt to make a milk bottle igloo for 

their topic after Christmas and 

according to the internet it may take up 

to 400 bottles!  

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Bellringers 

Maria, Charlie, Shannon Millie, Megan, 

Noah, Tommy, Jake, Oscar J, Tara, 

Jamie, Oscar D, Abi, Heidi. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Star of the week- 4/11/16 

Venus - Kate 

Mars – George 

Jupiter – George 

Saturn – Summer 

Mercury – Toby 

Neptune -Sarah 
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